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Community Name:
Unincorporated West Menlo Park
What is your Community of Interest?

| am a resident of unincorporated Menlo Park ("West Menlo Park"). Currently, West Menlo Park is
lumped together with coastside cities, while our community of interest is very much Menlo Park. |
understand that some are advocating to keep unincorporated areas together, but it would love for West
Menlo Park and Sharon Heights to be included in the same district as Menlo Park proper.

Thank you!
Where is your Community?

Unincorporated West Menlo Park is already geographically defined on current county maps.
How is your Community Impacted?

Because unincorporated West Menlo Park is not represented by any city council, any Board of
Supervisor decisions that apply to the county lands affect our neighborhood.

Optional Information
Name
Heather Hopkins

Email

Which District do you live in?
District 3
Can we contact you with additional redistricting information?

Yes



